NOTICE OF ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Sealed bids must be received by the City of Coeur d'Alene at the office of the City Clerk on or
before the day of March 15th, 2018 until the hour of 11:00 a.m. of said day for

THE CENTENNIAL TRAIL — Work consists of crack sealing, aggregate crack
sealing asphalt patching, infra-red repair, root removal and root barrier
placement, shoulder gravel replacement, seal coating, and trail striping and
symbols, and blackout of markings.

Bids will be opened on said date at 11:00 a.m. by the City Clerk in Conference Room #6 at City
Hall, 710 E. Mullan Avenue. All are welcome to attend.

Bid forms, bidder’s instructions, specifications and contract forms are available to bidders at the
office of the City Clerk for a non-refundable payment of $10.00. All bidders must have an Idaho
Public Works Contractor's License in order to submit a bid.

Pre-Bid meeting will be held on March 7th, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. in the Conference Room 5 at City
Hall, 710 E Mullan Ave, Coeur d'Alene, Idaho.

All bids shall be presented or otherwise delivered to the City Clerk under seal with a concise
statement marked on the outside thereof identifying the project.

All bids shall contain one of the following forms of bidder's security in an amount equal to 5% of
the amount of the bid: (a) Cash, (b) Cashier's Check payable to the City, (c) Certified Check
payable to the City, or (d) Bidder's Bond executed by an Idaho qualified surety company, payable
to the City.

The right is reserved to reject any or all bids.
Bids will remain subject to acceptance for sixty (60) days after the bid opening.
Davis-Bacon Wage Rates do not apply to this project.

The City, in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 (42 U.S.C.§§ 2000d to 2000d-
4) and the related Regulations, hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively ensure that
disadvantaged business enterprises will be afforded full and fair opportunity to submit bids in
response to this invitation and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, or
national origin in consideration for an award.

Questions during bidding should be directed to Bill Greenwood, Parks Director, phone 208-769-
2251; fax 208-769-2383; email bgreenwood@cdaid.org.

Dated this February 26, 2018.
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Renata McLeod, City Clerk

“**Publish March 1 and March 8, 2018



